Cocoa Media
4126 Farland Street
Chicago, IL 60637
Tel. 773-947-3605
www.cocoamedia.com

Chicago, Illinois.
September 27, 2022.

Brenda Ruíz
1196 Oakmound Road
Chicago, IL 60641

Dear Ms. Brenda,

I am delighted to inform you that at Cocoa Media we have decided to accept the proposal presented by you, in relation to our open call "Tell the story of your community 2022". I also want to take the opportunity to thank you for sharing your project with our company.
Your project "La Casita Azul" greatly impressed the selection board of our call, so we could not pass up the opportunity to work with you and your community. As you already know, "Tell the story of your community 2022" is a program with which we support innovative social initiatives that contribute to the growth of communities.
The selected project receives a financial aid of $10,000 USD, as well as help for its promotion in digital media, thanks to the entire Cocoa Media team, with the intention of getting even more collaborations and increasing the visibility of your community.
We can not wait to sit down with you and discuss how we can grow your project even further, thereby improving the lives of many in your community. We will meet at the Cocoa Media offices on October 3 to arrange all the details. Thank you for being part of our program.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Respectfully,
Gabriela Olivo
Creative Director
Tel.714-864-1757
